
Report Sept. 30 2022.     Review Committee 

OAC  
Robin and I Terri N met today and I reviewed the deposits and payouts and found 
everything in order. Robin answered all my questions, and I will send these slips and 
reports to Darla in archives. 

Treasurer  
Mary sent me all the Bank statements for the year so far and everything appears to 
be in order as it should. Because of the odd meeting schedule (fall/spring) We will be 
meeting in person in January to review all checks and match them to the bank 
statements at that time, Then she can close out the year and I will report my 
findings on the whole year at the Spring Assembly. It is a challenge to report 
because her schedule is Jan.-July July-December. 
Respectfully    
Terri N. Review Committee Chair 


